
 

 

 

Shoreline Department   •   4601 Padre Boulevard   •   South Padre Island, Texas 78597  

Office • 956.761.8166  

City of South Padre Island 
 
Request for Proposals 
 
The City of South Padre Island is seeking proposals to provide paid parking services for the City’s Beach 
Access Parking. The bid packages are available by emailing bhill@myspi.org with “Beach User Fee” in the 
subject line. Please submit your quotes based upon the details shown in the RFP packet. Sealed 
proposals must be submitted to the City Secretary’s Office 4601 Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island 

78597 no later than 10:00 am 10/5/2018. Bids will be unsealed publicly at 10:00 am 10/5/2018 at City 

Hall. All questions should be directed to bhill@myspi.org; any questions asked and the corresponding 
answers will be disseminated through direct email correspondence with all RFP packet holders. 


